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General Comment

It is absurd to state there are no significant hazards to restarting San Onofre. This plant was shut down after
spewing radiation into the atmosphere. Upon inspection, there was huge wear from vibration.

And now, magically, San Onofre presents no significant hazards?

This is nonsense.

Do it right. Start over with the turbine design. Vet all the changes through the NRC and the turbine vendor. Hold
public hearings.

Then, and only then, consider restarting this plant.

SUNSI Review Complete
Template = ADM -- 013
E-RIDS= ADM-03
Add= B. Benney (bjb)

https://www.fdms.gov/fdms-web-agency/component/contentstreamer?obj ectld=09000064812e7093&for... 05/17/2013


